
To: 
Subject: 

johnbarnicle@yahoo.com 
RE: Common Pointe Networks of Florida, LLC (TKO86 and TX891) 

Mr. Barnicle, thank you for your quick response and we will enter the correct FAX number (312) 896-1470 in 
our files for both the IXC and CLEC . 

Nonnye B. Grant 
Commission Deputy Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
phone: (850) 413-6746 
fax: (850) 41 3-71 18 
email: ngrant@psc.state.fl.us 

-----0rig i nal Message----- 
From: johnbarnicle@yahoo.com [mailto:johnbarnicle@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Thursday, July 27, 2006 10:05 AM 
To: Nonnye Grant 
Subject: Re: Common Pointe Networks of Florida, LLC (TKO86 and TX891) 

My apologies. The correct number is 312.896.1470. 

Sent from my BlackBerry wireless handheld. 

-----Original Message----- 
From: "Nonnye Grant" <NGrant@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Date: Thu, 27 Jul 2006 09:11:49 
To:<johnbarnicle@yahoo.com> 
Subject: Common Pointe Networks of Florida, LLC (TKO86 and TX891) 
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Good morning Mr. Barnicle, we have received your request for an IXC registration and CLEC application filed 
by Mr. Crocker which are being processed. Would you please verify your Company's FAX number? The one 
listed on both forms is (31 2) 264-01 79, but when we dial that number the operator states that "this number is 
not in use." We need to know if this is correct or if Mr. Crocker listed a wrong number on the forms, if not 
correct we need to have a good number to list in our files. Thank you for your help in this matter. 

Nonnye B. Grant 
Commission Deputy Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
phone: (850) 41 3-6746 
fax: (850) 41 3-71 18 
email: ngrant@psc.state.fl.us 
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